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Come and check out our next “Cut-Up” session and join in the fun! At our gathering we cut out the
pockets, bindings, and the body of the dress for our Dress a Girl dress kits. Kits are then created
and are ready to be sewn. Dress a Girl leaders are there to offer guidance or answer any questions
you may have.

What happens to the kits? Kits are available in the Outreach office to all who would
like to participate in becoming a “Sew-Up” or someone who sews the dresses in the
comfort of your home. There is no limit to how many dresses you can sew, we just
ask that you craft each dress with love and skill.

If you have never taken one of our kits home to sew a Dress a Girl dress but are a
skilled sewer, we invite you to join this wonderful ministry. We need your talent! Our
next meeting is Tuesday, April 16th, from 1-3pm. Please call Outreach if you are
interested, have any questions, or to let us know you will be joining us! Thank you!




